October 22, 2020

Project: Name: East Compton Boulevard Project Located: 501/601 E. Compton Blvd, City of
Compton

Dear Dennis Banks,

Thank you for your letter dated October 13,2020 regarding AB52 consultation. The
above proposed project location is within our Ancestral Tribal Territory; therefore, our
Tribal Government requests to schedule a consultation with you as the lead agency, to
discuss the project and the surrounding location in further detail.

Please contact us at your earliest convenience. Please Note:AB 52, “consultation”
shall have the same meaning as provided in SB 18 (Govt. Code Section 65352.4).

Thank you for your time,

Andrew Salas, Chairman
Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians — Kizh Nation
1(844)390-0787
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